
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
 

4th Sunday of Easter  April 21, 2024 
 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship,     
service to others, and our faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God 
present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Adam Klukiewski 
Maintenance Director (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Business Manager (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 
Rev. Richard O’Leary, O.S.A. 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

Sacramental Celebrations 
  

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

  
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for sur-
gery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
  

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

  
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council and Finance Council    
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
  

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



 
 

 
Fourth Sunday of Easter Sunday  

Sunday, April 21, 2024 
11:00 AM  Schuck Baptisms 

 
Monday, April 22, 2024 

- - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Tuesday, April 23, 2024 
7:00 PM  Sexaholics Anonymous (SA)  

8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 
 

Wednesday, April 24, 2024 
7:00 PM  Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 

 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:PM  Sexaholics Anonymous (SA)  

 
Friday, April 26, 2024 

- - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

  Saturday, April 27, 2024 
2:00 PM  Surgeoner-Flick Wedding 

10:00 AM  Steering Committee—Zoom 
7:00 PM  Narcotics Anonymous (NA) 

 

 
 

Sunday, April 21, 2024 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

  9:00 AM      
11:00 AM     † Bob McKeon 
   7:00 PM       
                        

     Monday, April 22, 2024 
12:05 PM       
                               

     Tuesday, April 23, 2024 
12:05 PM   † Jacob & Margaret Marquart   
                                                                                         

         Wednesday, April 24, 2024 
12:05 PM         The Parish Community 
                          

      Thursday, April 25, 2024 
12:05 PM       † Margaret M. Marquart 
                               2nd Anniversary 
                                                                                                                                                        
                  Friday, April 26, 2024                 
12:05 PM       † Albert Tanner 
                
                  Saturday, April 27, 2024 
                     - - - - - - - - - - - 
   
† = Deceased    
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click  on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 229 Percentage: 130.9950% 
Amount Pledged: $982,462.68 
Pledges Received: $927,152.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $937,590.39 

 

 

We are truly thankful for our   
cantors and their ministry leading 

us in singing at each of the    
Masses here at St. Augustine. 

 
You may have noticed that at 
some Masses recently, Kim, our 
Music Director, has been singing 
solo. That is where you come 
in….. We need some new additional cantors. If the Spirit 
is calling you, we can use your help! 
 
Qualifications needed to be considered for a cantor are: 
 You must know the Catholic Liturgy / Mass Parts 
 Have a knowledge of reading music 
 Someone who is open to singing all styles of       

liturgical music 
 Open to joining the main choir(s), if needed, for    

special events in the parish 
 You must love the Liturgy 
 
So, if you or you know of a friend or family member 
who might be a perfect fit for our parish, please contact: 
 

Kim Barroso, Music Director 

kim.barroso@gmail.com 

 
Saint Augustine has been quoted as saying……. 

“When we sing, we pray twice” 

Sacrificial Giving 
April 14, 2024 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 19 
Amount in Envelopes: $775.00 
Average $/Envelope: $40.79 

Electronic Giving: 46 
Amount Electronic: $1,418.00 
Average $/Electronic: $30.83 

Loose Money: $537.00 
Total Collection: $2,730.00 

 

Baptism Celebration 

We have the blessed opportunity  
through the celebration of the holy  

Sacrament of Baptism to  
welcome two new members into       

our parish community. 
 
 
 

 Sunday, April 21, 2024 
 
 

    Nolan William Schuck 
       Son of Brendan & Caitlin Schuck 
 

      Finley Quinn Schuck 
Daughter of Brendan & Caitlin Schuck 

 
     Congratulations! 

 

Please keep the Schuck family in your prayers.  

I am the good shepherd, says the 
Lord; I know my sheep, and mine 
know me.                 
                                                                                                  John 10:14 



 

 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
This Wednesday, the Augustinians celebrate the Feast of the Conversion of St. Augustine. This is when St.           
Augustine tells us that after a restless life he was in the garden and heard the words, “Tolle Lege,” which means 
“Take up and Read.” He picked up the scriptures and read the passage from Saint Paul’s letter to the Romans: “Let 
us live honorably, as in the day, not in reveling and drunkenness, not in bodily pleasures, and sexual excess, not in 
quarreling and jealousy. Instead, put on the Lord Jesus Christ, and make no provision for the flesh to gratify its     
desires.” This was the climactic moment of St. Augustine’s conversion. You will see this depicted in the first of the 
portraits of St. Augustine’s life which is in the choir loft on the bridge side of the church.  
 
It is on this feast that our Province has one of its major fundraisers of the year supporting our way of life and our 
ministries. Please find more information about the details of this fundraiser and how you can participate in it       
elsewhere in this bulletin as well as a flyer within the bulletin. 
 
Please remember to join us for a segment of “The Chosen” after the 11:00 am Mass on Sunday, May 5. Also, please 
remember to pick up your bag for canned goods for the food pantry staffed by Padre Pio Center and return it on 
Manna Sunday, May 19th. 
 
This past week, some extensive repairs were done on the fire escape of the Women of Hope residence. We were   
expecting to pass the regular inspection but it was discovered that $12,240 worth of work was needed. This was not 
anticipated and consequently it was not budgeted. The repairs include reinforcing the railings along the wall of the 
building, strengthening the treads, and applying protective painting to the fire escape. I don’t remember the bishop 
saying anything about treads, protective painting or fire escapes on the day of my ordination. Please see below this 
work in action and the lift on the right side of the stairs.  
 
Have a great week. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 



 

WEDNESDAY 

APRIL 24, 2024 



The CHOSEN 
“I Am He” 

Season 1   Episode 8 

 Join us on   
Sunday, May 5, 2024 at 12:30 PM 

in the Rev. Matthew Carr, OSA Hall for a 
viewing of this episode of The CHOSEN 

and a discussion afterwards. 
 

Refreshments will be available. 

 








